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City of 
reensboro 

Date: June 22, 2004 

To: Ed Kitchen, City Manager 

From: Internal Audit 

Subject: Republic Waste Services 

Attached you will find a copy of our review relating to the records of Republic Waste Services for a 12 area 
annexation by the City of Greensboro. Jeri Covington from Solid Waste and Blair Carr from the Legal 
Department will work out the final payment details with Republic. 

Len Lucas 
1\cting Internal Audit Director 

Cc: Mitchell Johnson, Deputy City Manager 
Ben Brown, Assistant City Manager for Econoinic Development 

City of Greensboro. North Carolina 27402 



I 
l 
I 
~ 

i 

Lucas, Len 
From: Covington, Jeryl (Jeri) 
Sent: Tuesday, June 22, 2004 10:31 AM 
To: Lucas, Len 
Subject: RE: 

We are continuing to negotiate with Republic Waste regarding this annexation. Hopefully, this will 
be resolved shortly. 

-----Original Message-----
From: Lucas, Len 
Sent: Tuesday, June 22, 2004 7:54 AM 
To: Covington, Jeryl (Jeri) 
Subject: 

Were you O.K. with the letter I sent to you regarding Republic Waste? 

Thanks 
Len Lucas 
373-2821 
len.Jucas@greensboro-nc.gov 



Date: 

To: 

From: 

Subject: 

906 

City of 
reensbor(J 

June 7, 2004 

Jeryl (~ovington, Director ofEnvirontnental Services 

Internal Audit 

Annexation of Solid Waste Services 

Pursuant to N.C~.(J.S. 160-49.3 concerning contracting \vith private solid waste collection firrns, the Internal 
Audit l)ivision has reviewed custon1er records fron1 eligible solid waste providers whose business was 
affected by twelve separate areas of annexations by the City of (Jrccnsboro. It was dctcnnincd that 
R.cpublic Waste Services was affected by these annexations and is eligible to receive co1npensation for the 
loss of custoincr base. 

Our review indicates that the City will provide approximately 424 residential customers who had been 
customers of Republic Waste Services as of June 1, 2004 solid waste service at June 30, 2004. The total 
monthly cornpensation to Ilepublic Waste Services from these custon1ers is $6,561.50. Please contact 
Mr. Ed Joran at R.epublic Waste Services to discuss the C~ity's paytncnt options. 

We would like to thank Ms. Janet Lutz, 1Iu1nan Resources I Custoiner Service and Mr. Ed Joran, 13usincss 
Developrncnt ofllcpublic Waste Services for their courtesy and cooperation sho\VJl us during this review. 
Please respond by June 21, 2004 if you agree with this review. If you have any questions or con1n1cnts 
concerning this review, r can be reached at 373-2821. 

Len Lucas 
Acting Internal Audit Director 

Cc: Ben Bro\vn, Assistant City Manager fOr Econon1ic l)evclop1ncnt 
Blair Carr, Assistant General Counsel 
'1'01n Martin, Planning Consultant 
Ed Joran, 13usiness l)eveloprnent for Republic Waste Services 

City of Greensboro, North Carolina 27402 


